
SIR MUTHA SCHOOL
 
29th June 2022.
 
Dear Parents,
 
 
Scouting is a worldwide voluntary movement and its motto is ‘Be Prepared’ for the
service of mankind and the protection of nature. Scouting activities help in the physical,
mental, social, spiritual, and emotional development of young children.
 
The Bharat Scouts and Guides is a non-political, educational movement for young people,
open to all without distinction of origin, race or creed, in accordance with the purpose,
principles and method conceived by the Founder Lord Baden Powell in 1907.
 
The Cubs and Bulbuls is a step towards Scouting and Guiding. Character building is its
aim. Instilling self–discipline and thoughtfulness for others at a tender age is the major
focus of the activities designed for this group. It prepares the boys and girls to take up
bigger tasks in scouting and guiding and also helps in their mental and physical growth.
Children learn to be independent and to live life in a disciplined manner.
 
We at Sir Mutha School are commencing the  Cubs and Bulbuls  sessions for the
students of Classes IV & V from 2.00p.m to 2.40p.m once a week, beginning from
Monday the 4th of July 2022.
 
Kindly note that it is mandatory for all the students to attend these classes. Certificates
will be awarded only for the students who attend the classes regularly.
 
Kindly follow the schedule given below.

 
S.No Class Day

1 IV A , B & C (Cubs-Boys) Wednesday
2   IV A , B & C (Bulbuls-Girls) Friday
3           V A , B & C (Cubs-Boys) Monday
4  V A , B & C (Bulbuls-Girls) Thursday

 
Thanking you
 
Yours sincerely
 
Mrs. Vimla Prabhu
Principal


